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Dear Members and Friends,
I hope we are well on the way toward spring - enough of winter this year!  Below are some reminders of up-
coming  A-AA events and one which might be of interest to you. Hope to see you all soon.
All the best,
Traude Acker, President

    March 30, 2008, at 7:00 pm.  (Please make your own arrangements or call Traude at 978-579--2191).
Hansel and Gretel by Engelbert Humperdinck
at Rashi Auditorium, Newton Symphony Orchestra, 230 Central Street, Newton.
Full length, semi-staged, sung in English with super titles. Tickets: $ 45 orchestra, $ 35 Mezzanine, $ 10 for children.
To order tickets call 617-965-2555 (e-mail: office@newtonsymphony.org) or purchase at the door. 

Next A-AA and other Events:
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Our member Josef Porteleki will be playing in the first violin section of the orchestra. 

    Friday, April 4, 2008, at 6:30 pm 
Stammtisch
At Ackers' home, 67 Bridle Path, Sudbury. Call Traude for reservation and food contribution at 978-579-2191. 

    Wednesday, April 23, 2008 - 6:30 - 7:30 pmy, p , p
Lecture Series: Cities - Vienna, 
Decorous and Indecorous - Art and Architecture
at Harvard University Museums: Fogg Art Museum, 32 Quincy Street, Cambridge, at Norton Hall.
Art and Architecture of Vienna from the Baroque to Modernism (Gustav Klimt, Egon Schiele, Otto Wagner).
Lecture $ 18.00; $ 12:00 for Art Museums Members. (In the last newsletter we provided more information 
about this lecture, but if you would like, call Harvard's Art Museums Office 617-495-4544).
Participants may dine at the Harvard Faculty Club, 20 Quincy Street, following the lecture. A dish inspired by the 
city of Vienna will be served.
For the lecture and the dinner (not required), please call Traude by Monday, the 14th of April at 978-579-2191.
After this date reservations cannot be accepted! Complimentary parking at the Broadway Garage on Felton Street 
between Cambridge Street and Broadway. Enter from Cambridge Street.

    Friday, May 16, at 6:30 pm
Stammtisch
At A k ' h C ll T d f ti C ll R t f f d t ib ti t 617 527 4927At Ackers' home. Call Traude for reservation. Call Renate for food contributions at 617-527-4927.

    Saturday, June 7, 2008 - at 5:00 pm
Annual Dinner 
Fine Austrian food and wine - program and entertainment to be announced in flyer to follow.

       July - 
A l N C  Annual Newport Concert,  

   the exact date is not set yet, but most likely an 11:00 AM performance followed by lunch in 
   Newport during the 3rd week of the month will be selected.  Details will follow in a flyer to be sent 
   by the end of April.
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